

Kelvin Hall School, Bricknell Avenue, Hull, East Yorkshire HU5 4QH Tel: 01482 342229 Email: info@thrivetrust.uk www.thrivetrust.uk

Company Number: 10375776

25th September 2024

Dear Parent/s Carers

## We need your Support on Thursday 3<sup>rd</sup> October 2024.

As you are aware children in Reception, year 1 and 2 are entitled to a free school meal. Children in years 3-6 can also enjoy a meal at a heavily subsidised cost of £1.50.

School receives funding to ensure this is possible.

To calculate the funding an average of the number of children who stay for lunch on certain days of the year is used.

## Thursday 3<sup>rd</sup> October 2024 is one of these days.

Please help us by encouraging your child to stay for lunch on Thursday 3<sup>rd</sup>. Even if your child does not normally stay, we would be happy for them to still bring a packed lunch in case they do not like the hot meal, because as long as they register for the meal they will be counted.

To make the day fun for the children, we will be serving a themed menu. This is attached on the reverse of this letter.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely



















